
DIVISION OF 
..

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING

November 30, 1946

Mr. R. G. Danner
Director of Public Safety
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Danner:

Presented herewith is the eport of the survey ofistreet parking and transportation in the central
business district of Miami, which has been con-
ducted by this Division.

This is in reality a combination of a study of
street parking conditions and practices with the
second part of the Mass Transportation Survey,
Part I of which was presented in July of this
year. Parking and transportation problems are so
closely related in the downtown area that it was
felt that they should be treated together in this
report.

Since this report deals with many inter-related
matters constituting a comprehensive plan for
improving the use of the downtown streets, it is
hoped that the complete plan will receive con-
sideration and approval as a unified program
toward the accomplishiment of which the City can
proceed at once.

Reootfully submitted,

SEarl / Reeder

City Traffio Engineer
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